
 
 

   

 

           

       
           

     
 

     
     

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

      
    

      
   

   
   

 

 

 

From:����������������������������������Duckworth, Rod 
Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2012 9:53 AM 
Subject: 2012-13 District Workforce Performance Funding Allocations summary report 
Attachments: 2012-13 District Workforce Educations Performance Funding.pdf 

Statewide E-mail to:  Technical Center Directors and Adult Education Directors (Districts) 

Colleagues, 

Please see the attached 2012-13 District Workforce Education Performance Funding Allocation summary report. 
The purpose of the report is to summarize performance-based funding allocations to school district workforce 
education programs in the 2012 General Appropriations Act.  

If you have any questions about this report, please contact Tara McLarnon at (850) 245-9005 or via e-mail at 
tara.mclarnon@fldoe.org. 

Rod Duckworth 
Chancellor 
Division of Career and Adult Education 
Florida Department of Education 
325 West Gaines Street, Suite 744 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399‐0400 

Phone: (850) 245‐9047 
Fax: (850) 245‐9065 

rod.duckworth@fldoe.org 
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